
February 17, 2022
Dear Resident of the Village of Richwood:
The Village of Richwood’s Council is holding a CDBG Grant Planning Meeting for the residents of Richwood.  Our Village has the opportunity to apply for grant funding for a variety of improvements within our Village.  These improvements could be things such as street repair, sidewalks, storm drainage, park improvements, etc.

This opportunity is through a program called the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Neighborhood Revitalization Program.  Our Village qualifies for this program and we want to get all of our residents' input on which improvements they feel are most important in our Village.  

You are invited to the first of a series of four planning meetings to hear more about the neighborhood revitalization program and the opportunities it will present for improvements within our Village.  A Village Improvement Survey will be presented at this meeting as a way to gather your input on needed improvements within the Village.  Your input is important to us.

The meeting will be held at 6:00 p.m. on February 28, 2022, at the Village Hall, 153 North Franklin St., Richwood, Ohio 43344.  Please plan on attending this meeting.
If you are unable to attend this meeting we will be mailing a copy of the survey to each household following the February 28, 2022 meeting.  Please return the survey to the Village Hall during regular business hours, or mail it to the Village of Richwood, 153 N. Franklin St, Richwood Ohio 43344 by March 9, 2022.
Hope to see you there,

THE VILLAGE OF RICHWOOD 
Monte Asher, Village Administrator

